
Subject: Suggestion for Community-Focused 

Cycling Infrastructure 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of [Your Name/Organization], 

a community group dedicated to promoting sustainable transportation and enhancing our 

neighborhood's quality of life. 

As cycling continues to gain popularity as an eco-friendly and health-conscious mode of 

transportation, we believe it is vital to invest in cycling infrastructure that not only supports 

cyclists but also augments the overall community experience. 

We would like to propose the following suggestions: 

• Installation of dedicated bike lanes on [specific streets or areas]. 

• Creation of secure bike parking facilities near public transport hubs and recreational 

areas. 

• Implementation of community bike-sharing programs to make cycling more accessible. 

• Organization of events aimed at promoting cycling, such as "Bike to Work Day" or 

community rides. 

We believe these initiatives will not only promote cycling but also improve community 

engagement, reduce traffic congestion, and enhance public health. We are eager to discuss these 

ideas further and explore how we can collaborate to make our community more bicycle-friendly. 

Thank you for considering our suggestions. We look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


